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ABC Coronavirus update 

 
Due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and CDC restrictions ABC will go strictly 

to distance learning of book work, chapter tests and project-based learning. 

This is with approval from TDLR, COE and The Department of Education.   

The plan is for one week but could possibly go for up to two weeks starting 

3/23/20.  All students will need to email a current email address to 

abcdistancelearning@yahoo.com to send and receive assignments.  If students 

do not have an email address, we will have packets to pick up and a drop box 

to drop off assignments.  If you do your assigned reading and work, you will 

receive your scheduled hours.  The safety of our students, staff, and customers 

is our biggest concern and we appreciate your patience.  We will be posting 

announcements on our Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/advancedbarbercollege/ 

 
 Thank You! 
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